
From: Shori, Sunil 
Sent: 11/27/2012 10:38:48 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Gas winter preparedness issues 

Laura, 

I've been out of the office so I apologize for no response to your earlier e-mail. I'll check 
availability for a meeting sometime next week and let you know. 

Thanks, Laura. 

Sunil 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2012 9:58 AM 
To: Shori, Sunil 
Subject: Gas winter preparedness issues 

Sunil 

Just following up on this request. Is there a time next week when we could come in to talk 
with you? I'd bring in Gas Ops people who actually know something! 

Thanks - hope you were able to get a Thanksgiving break. 

Laura 

From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2012 5:00 PM 
To: Shori, Sunil (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.aov): Julie Halligan (iulie.halliqan@cpuc.ca.Qov) 
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Subject: Gas winter preparedness issues 

Julie and Sunil 

We have put together information about winter preparedness on the PG&E system for 2012­
2013 and I wondered if you would be interested in a brief presentation? Like during the first 
week in December? 

I believe we typically provide a briefing for the Energy Division, and we will reach out to them 
as well, but I wanted to check your interest first given the scheduling challenges. 

Let me know - and have a good weekend. 

Thanks 

Laura 
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